More money for social care

I held a meeting with the local government Minister to press the case for
more money for social care in Wokingham. I have received a letter today from
Michael Gove to MPs confirming there will be an extra allocation of cash for
social care for 2024-5 on top of the general settlement indications. I look
forward to receiving the final details of Wokingham’s share of the increased
spending pot.
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